

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

3rd December 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Swift will be leaving us to travel and Mrs Gray will be returning from maternity leave. Mrs Gray will be working Tuesday to Friday and Mrs Walker will be working on Mondays which will begin after Christmas.

Mrs Gray and Mrs Walker will continue to be supported by Mrs Morledge, Mrs Rawlins and Miss Kaur.

I am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs Swift for her time spent in Nursery and wishing her lots of fun and enjoyment on her new adventure.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Early Years Team if you have any further questions at all.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kelly Headteacher

















